[bookmark: _GoBack]This article is a very brief summary article about PCR2. It can be used could be used in a pew sheet; in your parish magazine or on the parish website or A Church Near You page. There are also longer articles available. This short piece is principally designed for reminding people in your parishes PCR2 is happening, once longer articles have been published initially. Please add the contact information (or the whole article if possible) to your parish website if you have one and add the website address where shown. Please also add a link on your parish website to the homepage of the diocesan website as indicated in the article. 

PCR2: Making the church safer for all

We are committed to making our local church a safe space for all and ensuring that everyone understands that safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 
That is why Church of England churches across Lancashire, which collectively make up the Diocese of Blackburn and of which our church is a part, are participating in a comprehensive safeguarding review known as ‘Past Cases Review 2’ or ‘PCR2’ for short.
The PCR2 work is ‘survivor-focussed’ as it is important the church continues to listen and respond to the voices of survivors of abuse. 
Anyone seeking to come forward with information or make any disclosures regarding church related abuse is encouraged to make direct contact with the Diocese of Blackburn’s Safeguarding team. They can do so on a dedicated phone line or email: 01254 503093 and pcr2@blackburn.anglican.org
Recognising this may not feel safe for those with a direct experience of abuse from within the Church, if you would prefer to speak to someone else in the first instance contact: The Police by dialling 101 or online at www.lancashire.police.uk/contact-us; Lancashire Victim Services on 0300 323 0085 or online at www.lancashirevictimservices.org/contact or contact the NSPCC on 0800 80 20 20. 
You can also find this contact information on our parish website (*****add website address here****) where you will also find a link to the dedicated PCR2 website page at www.blackburn.anglican.org with a host of PCR2 resources, information, FAQs and more. 

